
Next Steps Forward for GSBC 
 

Preschool and Children 
Sunday, June 21:  We will begin offering childcare for Birth – Pre-K during both worship services 
Sunday, June 28: We will begin offering childcare for Children (K-5th grade) during the 10:45 
a.m. service only.  This will be in a large group setting with proper precautions taken. 
 
To register your child, please follow the attached link on the form you use to register your 
family for worship. You may want to check availability for in your child’s class before you 
register your family for worship. 
 
Youth 
Sunday, July 5: A class for Youth (Grades 6-12) will be offered each week at 9:00 a.m.  Will 
Harbison will be teaching the class.   
 
Adult Sunday School Classes (Will go into effect on Sunday, June 7) 

1. Adult classes are welcome to meet on our church campus on Sunday evenings (childcare 
provided if requested by the class). 

2. Adult classes are also welcome to meet on our church campus on weekday mornings 
(Monday – Thursday).  No childcare will be provided.  

3. Adult classes may also meet virtually via Zoom, Facebook Live, or other platforms.  We 
encourage the classes that are meeting virtually to meet on Sunday evenings or on a 
weeknight.   

4. If your class is going to meet on campus, please reserve your time and classroom space 
with Randy.  We want to ensure social distancing guidelines are met.   

 
Our target date for resuming our regular schedule of three time periods (8:15, 9:30, 10:45) with 
all classes and worship services on campus will be Sunday, August 9.  That date may change 
due to changing government guidelines or other factors.   


